
         
Friday 10th June 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 
CONGRATULATIONS  

We would like to say a huge congratulations to Miss Wheatley our lovely 

Nursery Teacher who is expecting her first child this year. Miss Wheatley has 

been very busy making preparations for the classroom and the children’s 

reports to make sure there is a pain less transition when baby arrives.  

 

SCHOOL TRIP – GRAVITY - Wednesday 22nd June 2022 

Thank-You to all those who have paid for the trip and completed the 

permission form via school spider.  

 

If you have not yet booked your child’s place for the School trip please come 

into the school office and we can show you how to do it via the app. We have 

sent out an email to all those who have not yet paid the £6.00.  

 

If there is any financial reason you have not booked your child a space please 

come as speak to us. We will treat each query confidentially.  

 

SUN PROTECTION 

As the weather seems to be warming up, where possible please 

bring your child in wearing a sunhat and apply sun protection to 

your child BEFORE they come to school. There are several types of 

creams available that only require one application which should 

then last all day.  

 

SPARE CLOTHES 

We are still having nursery children arrive to school without a change of 

clothes. Especially with the weather warming up there will be opportunities for 

water play and fun outside. We only have a limited amount of spare clothes 

available at school, If your child does come home in school provided spare 

clothes please can these be washed and returned as soon as possible. 

 

Summer Camps 

Premier Education are running Summer Camps over the Summer holidays. 

Attached is more information on what different clubs they offer and how to 

book. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Diary Dates 

 

Film Club Dates 

 

Date Time Class 

Friday 10th June 3:00 – 4:45pm Owls 

Friday 17th June 3:00 – 4:45pm Rabbits 

Friday 24th June 3:00 – 4:45pm Squirrels 

Friday 1st July 3:00 – 4:45pm Badgers 

Friday 8th July 3:00 – 4:45pm Hedgehogs 

Attendance 
W/C 23rd May 2022  

Year Class Name % Attendance 

Rec. Badgers 91.8% 

 Rec. Hedgehogs 88.3% 

KS1 Squirrels 91.9% 

KS1 Rabbits 90.7% 

KS1 Owls 90.8% 

Total attendance                      90.7% 

                    

 

Starting Monday 

13th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

KS1 Gym 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

 

Starting Thursday 

16th June 

  

 

3-4pm 

Reception Make, Build & Create 

5 week After School Club 

(Places to be pre-booked from 20th May) 
 

Wednesday 22nd 

June 
AM 

Gravity School Trip 

(Places to be booked on school spider) 

Friday 8th July  
YEAR 2 Sleepover 

More information to follow 

Friday 15th July  
YEAR 2 Leavers Assembly 

More information to follow 

Well done Squirrels with an attendance of 

91.9% for the week beginning 23rd May. 

 

The whole school attendance for the week 

of 23rd May was 90.7%.  

 

Good attendance at school is important for 

your child’s development & progress. 

Please ensure you child attends school 

every day and not take holidays in term 

time.  

 

We want every child to be a H.E.R.O 

everyday. Here. Every day. Ready to learn. 

On time. 

 

 
 


